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CRR Announces Winner of 2022 Gregory T. O’Gorman Memorial Scholarship 
 
WAKEFIELD, MA — CRR, LLP is pleased to announce that the 2022 winner of the Gregory T. 
O’Gorman Memorial Scholarship is Daniel Ferrara of Boston, MA.  
 
The Gregory T. O’Gorman Memorial Scholarship Fund was created in memory of former CRR 
Partner Greg O'Gorman, who passed away in November of 2018. Run by the MSCPA, the 
scholarship awards one deserving accounting student per year with a $5,000 scholarship. Daniel 
was selected by CRR’s partners, along with Greg’s family, from an extremely competitive pool 
of applicants. 
 
Daniel is currently a junior honors student at Suffolk University, with a major in Accounting and 
a minor in Big Data and Business Analytics. CRR and Greg’s family were impressed not only by 
Daniel’s exceptional academic credentials and internship experience, but also his strong work 
ethic, drive for success, and family values, which truly represent Greg’s legacy. 
 
To learn more about the Gregory T. O’Gorman Memorial Scholarship Fund, please visit 
www.crrcpa.com/charitable-foundation.  
 

### 

CRR is a proactive accounting and consulting firm helping clients in Boston and New England navigate 
their business and personal lives. For more than two decades, we have 
provided accounting, auditing, tax and business consulting services to organizations in a diverse range of 
industries; as well as tax and financial consulting services to individuals, estates and trusts.  
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